
2701 Sea View Rd, Saanich
$9,688,888

Discover your dream home on this stunning 0.6-
acre property in Ten Mile Point, where modern 
luxury seamlessly blends with breathtaking ocean 
vistas. The main floor is designed to impress, 
featuring an expansive living area, an elegant 
dining room, and a spacious, functional kitchen—
all framed by panoramic ocean views that invite 
natural light and tranquillity. A separate office is 
thoughtfully positioned for privacy, providing the 
ideal space for focused work or study. Descend the 
custom designer steel staircase to the luxurious 
primary suite, a true oasis of serenity. This level 
also boasts three additional bedrooms, each with 
its own ensuite, ensuring comfort and convenience 
for family and guests. The central family room 
offers a cozy gathering space, while the dedicated 
theatre room invites relaxation and entertainment 
for movie nights or game days. For added 
versatility, a private studio with a three-piece 
ensuite is perfect for guests or as an additional 
office space. Set against a backdrop of picturesque 
nature trails, this property is just a short stroll 
from Cadboro Bay Village, Gyro Beach Park, and a 
host of top-tier amenities. This rare blend of 
seclusion and convenience positions you in a 
premier coastal setting, making this property an 
unparalleled opportunity for the discerning buyer. 
Embrace the lifestyle you’ve always wanted in this 
West Coast sanctuary! (id:56120)

KEY INFORMATION

MLS® 979822

Residential Detached

Ten Mile Point

4 Bedrooms

7 Bathrooms

5,114 SF

27,442 SF Lot

FEATURES

Year Built: 2021

THIS COMMUNICATION IS NOT INTENDED TO CAUSE OR INDUCE A BREACH OF AN EXISTING AGREEMENT(S). E.& O.E


